
Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to continuously improve the 

quality of our services and facilities, we will be adjusting our fee structure effective [Effective 

Date]. 

New Fee Structure: 

• Monthly Membership: $[New Amount] 

• Annual Membership: $[New Amount] 

• Group Classes: $[New Amount] per class 

• Personal Training Sessions: $[New Amount] per session 

We have made these adjustments to enhance our programs and ensure that we continue providing 

you with the best possible experience. Your health and fitness journey is our top priority. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the new fee structure, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to our front desk or contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Fitness Center's Name] 

[Your Fitness Center's Contact Information] 


